
 
   

       
      

   
   

 
  

        
  

 
  

  
  
  

From: arne <redacted> 
Date: Wed, 23 Apr 2008 23:18:01 -0400 
To: "Shane, Barbara (NIH/NIEHS) [E]" <shane@niehs.nih.gov> 
Conversation: bpa ban 
Subject: bpa ban 

Please help us live healthier by banning bpa’s in the US. 

Thank you, 

Arne . 


